
Submit
Your

Proposal
for the Out of School 

Time Program!

The City of Charlotte is accepting FY22 funding Proposals 
for its Out of School Time Program, which funds out of 

school time organizations in Charlotte, from January 21, 
2021 until 2:00 p.m. on February 15, 2021.

Find more information at charlottenc.gov/ost!
All proposal inquiries must be directed to NaKayla Horlback, 

Nakayla.Horlback@charlottenc.gov throughout the solicitation process. 


